
From: James  
Sent: January 15, 2021 11:26 AM 
To: Clerks <clerks@newmarket.ca> 
Subject: RE: Shining Hill Estate's proposal to have two protected areas of Newmarket opened up for 
development 
  
Please do not allow shining Hill Estate's proposal to go through. The hospital is over capacity. The 
schools have portables, the roads are congested. The population keeps going up and nothing else 
changes to support it. 
  
We are full! The more housing that gets built the worse this area is to live in. 
  
James Hellard 
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